
HB2001 is yet another land grab by developers and speculator/investors disguised as good growth. This 
bill is being rushed through without adequate public input FROM OUR WHOLE STATE who do not wnat 
more demolitions and Million-dollar units jammed into our towns and neighborhoods. No one likes having 
Salem tell every city what to do with its zoning. 
 
Please stop this bill in its tracks! 

 
Susan Turner 
NE Portland and Hood River 
 


